
Dear SeA family,                         

North Carolina's public schools are transitioning from
PowerSchool to Infinite Campus as their student information
system (SIS). The transition is happening behind the scenes in
phases over the 2024–2025 school year, and Infinite Campus
will be used across the state starting 2025-2026 academic
year. The parent portal will be available in the fall of 2025.

Infinite Campus will offer:

A web-based portal and mobile apps to manage
education in the SIS. 

Grades, attendance, assignments, schedules, and other
important school information will be stored in Infinite
Campus similar to PowerSchool.

A system to track student progress over time. 

More ways to share information between parents, students,
and school staff

Dr. Lewis Cox

P.S. Good luck to our Ballin’ Dolphins Boys Basketball team as
our playoff season kicks off this week!

SeA occasionally uses Remote Learning
for emergncy closures. When students

work remotely, teachers will
communicate via email or Google
Classroom to share assignment
expectations.  Students should

complete the tasks as outlined in these
communications on Remote Learning
days.  Student attendance is taken on
these days as tasks are completed in

their core academic class(es).

FRIENDLY REMINDER

FEBRUARY 1          Elementary Beta Convention
FEBRUARY 2-4     Junior Beta Convention
FEBRUARY 3         25-26 Lottery Opens for NEW Students
FEBRUARY 6         Progress Reports
FEBRUARY 12        5th grade Science Check In
FEBRUARY 14        Valentine’s Day
FEBRUARY 17-18   No School 
FEBRUARY 19        SHOOT-A-THON Kick Off
FEBRUARY 25       8th Grade Formal Pictures & Sports Pics
FEBRUARY 26       8th grade Science Check In
FEBRUARY 27       3rd & 4th Grade Wax Museum
FEBRUARY 28       5th & 6th Grade America 250 & Trek Celebration

DOLPHIN NEWS
FEBRUARY 2025

becomes

https://www.southeasternacademy.org/
https://www.southeasternacademy.org/enrollment-process
https://yearbookforever.com/

